
  

 
MEMO 

 

Engineering Department 
 
To: Board of Public Works  

From: Jeff Bodoh 

Date: February 3, 2025 

Re: Authorization to seek bids for Project 3-25 Alley Paving 

 
Background information:  

The Engineering Department has completed survey and is finalizing design for the asphalt 
paving for the below listed alleys (also as shown on the attached map).  
 

- West Ninth/Tenth Street Alley – Eden Avenue to Main Avenue 
- West Ninth/Tenth Street Alley –Main Avenue to Crooks Avenue 

 

The Alley is in need of reconstruction.  The project will include excavation, storm sewer 

replacement, stone replacement and asphalt paving of the Alley outlined on the map. 

 
Strategic Plan:  
This project will continue the improvement of the City’s Street and Alley infrastructure. 

 
Budget:  
There is $450,000 budgeted for the Alley Paving – Ninth Street Project, in the 2025 Capital 
Improvement Plan. 

 
 
Staff Recommended Action:  
Motion to authorize the Engineering Department to see bids for Project 3-25 Alley Paving.  

 

 

 



 


